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LOOKING FORWARD... 

Greek Allies attempted to host a confidential Greek Coming Out Support Space. 
However, students didn't sign up for the experience. Now that Greek Allies has 
widely marketed the group over the spring, the student leaders are re-looking at 
the possibility of providing support to students in the process of coming out.

Greek Allies invites students to bring both 
their knowledge of advocacy/allyship as well 
as their experience of membership within a 
fraternity or sorority. Students are then 
provided the opportunity to talk about the 

intersectionality of these through peer-to-peer 
interaction. Greek Allies aims to play a larger 
role in fostering students’ sense of belonging 
to the fraternal community as well as the 

University as a whole.

Greek Allies went on the road this 
spring hosting conversations at 9 
different chapters across all of the 
Greek councils, some of which were 
attended by upwards of 40 students 

Conversation topics focused on gender 
norms reinforced at parties, Women’s 
History Month, toxic masculinity, drag 
culture and much more 

Here's what students had to say aFTER Greek Allies meetings...

"It was nice to have an open conversation. We don't have enough of these difficult conversations on campus."

"One person can do a lot of change by doing something that isn't considered normal."

"Allyship comes in various forms but always makes an impact."


